
 

PHILOPTOCHOS NEWS:  
 
Thank you to all the Philoptochos members and friends that planned, 
prepared, volunteered at, and donated to the Greek Independence 
Day Luncheon.  A big thank you to the Men’s Club for their help in 
preparing the delicious fish dinner!   
 
Please mark your calendars for the April meeting which is 
rescheduled to Sunday April 27, 2025 at 11am in the boardroom.  
This is a very important meeting.  All members should try to attend.   
 
As we journey through Great Lent, let us all work together, connect 
with others and celebrate our Lord’s Resurrection and the Great 
Feast of Pascha (Easter)! 
	
PHILOPTOCHOS MEETINGS:   
 

Sunday  4/27/25 – Meeting (Boardroom) 11:00 a.m. 
Sunday  5/18/25 – Meeting (Boardroom) 11:00 a.m. VOTING 
 

Learn more about us, join our group, and grow with us! Make a 
difference! 
 
 
 
 
 


